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Telephone Call with Chairman Kevin Gunn 
 
Thursday, February 23, 2012 Telephone Call 
 
Participants 3:00 – 3:15 p.m. –MPSC Chairman Kevin Gunn and Michael J. Chesser, Chairman 
of the Board and Chief Executive Officer of Great Plains Energy Incorporated, Kansas City 
Power & Light Company and KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations Company. 
 
Lewis Mills of Office of Public Counsel was invited to the call.  Mr. Chesser and Chairman 
Gunn waited for approximately 10 minutes for Mr. Mills but ultimately proceeded without him.  
Mr. Chesser discussed his upcoming retirement and timing of the same.  Mr. Chesser discussed 
the transition of Terry Bassham into the Chief Executive Officer role and Mr. Chesser’s intent to 
stay connected as a board member.  Both Mr. Chesser and Chairman Gunn had general 
discussions concerning Mr. Chesser’s retirement plans. 


